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Kiwanis Club of Arona San Carlo 

Via del Lago 113 

Castelletto Sopra Ticino,   28053 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Arona San Carlo, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$716.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Domodossola 

Via Bellini 1 

Trontano (VB),   28859 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Domodossola, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$716.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Novara Monte Rosa 

Via Santa Maria 5 

Sozzago (NO),   28060 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Novara Monte Rosa, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$716.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Varese 

Viale dei Faggi 14 

Lugano (CH),   6900 

Switzerland 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Varese, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$716.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Messina 

C.da Casciano - Coop. Edilter - Pi 

Messina (ME),   98127 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Messina, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$429.60 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Sicilia 1 Division 

Italy 

 

 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Sicilia 1 Division, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$1,074.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Comiso 

Via Sandro Pertini, 56 

Comiso (RG),   97013 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Comiso, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$214.80 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 

  



 

 
 

 
3636 Woodview Trace  Indianapolis, IN 46268 USA •  foundation@kiwanis.org 

Worldwide: 1-317-875-8755 • USA and Canada:  1-800-KIWANIS   Fax:  1-317-471-8323  

 

 
 

A bequest for your club, district or international foundations today advances Kiwanis’ mission tomorrow. 
www.kiwanis.org/foundation/heritage 

 

www.kiwanis.org/foundation 

        August 3, 2011 

Kiwanis Club of Enna 

Via S. Agata 12 

Enna (EN),   94100 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Enna, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$594.28 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Nicosia 

Via B. Di Falco 39 

Nicosia (EN),   94014 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Nicosia, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$229.12 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Agrigento 

Via Esseneto 18 

Agrigento (AG),   92100 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Agrigento, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$1,432.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Canicatti 

Viale della Vittoria,34 

Canicattì (AG),   92024 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Canicatti, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$4,029.65 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Canicatti 

Viale della Vittoria,34 

Canicattì (AG),   92024 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Canicatti, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$143.20 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Casteldaccia 

Via Bernardo Mattarella 62 

Bagheria (PA),   90011 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Casteldaccia, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$887.84 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Palermo 

Via Alessio Narbone, 40 

Palermo (PA),   90138 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Palermo, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$780.44 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Panormo 

Via Serradifalco, 127 

Palermo (PA),   90145 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Panormo, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$471.13 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Alcamo 

Via Narici 20 

Alcamo (TP),   91011 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Alcamo, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$2,148.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Castelvetrano 

Via Milazzo, 15 

Castelvetrano (TP),   91022 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Castelvetrano, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$443.92 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Erice 

Via Nausica 26 

Paceco (TP),   91027 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Erice, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$4,296.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Trapani 

Via Salemi 94 

Trapani (TP),   91100 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Trapani, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$2,148.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Sicilia 7 Division 

Italy 

 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Sicilia 7 Division, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$572.80 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Comiso Kasmeneo 

Via Newton 2 

Comiso (RG),   97013 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Comiso Kasmeneo, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$214.80 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Corigliano 

Viale Salerno, 27 

Schiavonea (CS),   87064 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Corigliano, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$501.20 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Cosenza 

Via San Nicola - coop Amicizia 

Aprigliano (CS),   87051 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Cosenza, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$716.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 

  



 

 
 

 
3636 Woodview Trace  Indianapolis, IN 46268 USA •  foundation@kiwanis.org 

Worldwide: 1-317-875-8755 • USA and Canada:  1-800-KIWANIS   Fax:  1-317-471-8323  

 

 
 

A bequest for your club, district or international foundations today advances Kiwanis’ mission tomorrow. 
www.kiwanis.org/foundation/heritage 

 

www.kiwanis.org/foundation 

 

        August 3, 2011 

Kiwanis Club of Vibo Valentia 

Via Sacra Famiglia 8 

Vibo Valentia (VV),   89900 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Vibo Valentia, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$286.40 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Magna Grecia 

Via Facciola 2 

Marone (RC),   89040 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Magna Grecia, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$716.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Reggio Calabria 

Vico Posta, 5 

Reggio Calabria (RC),   89100 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Reggio Calabria, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$1,382.03 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Reggio Città del Mediterraneo 

Via Sbarre Inferiori 134 

Reggio Calabria (RC),   89100 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Reggio Città del Mediterraneo, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$215.52 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Reggio Calabria Citta' Dello Stretto 

Via Reggio Campi 2 Tronco 134 

Reggio Calabria (RC),   89126 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Reggio Calabria Citta' Dello Stretto, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$859.20 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Reghion 2007 Reggio Calabria - 

    - Terzo Millenio 

Via Sbarre Sup 38/p 

Reggio Calabria (RC),   89131 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Reghion 2007 Reggio Calabria - Terzo Millenio, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$1,116.96 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Villa San Giovanni 

Via Rocco La Russa 

Villa San Giovanni (RC),   89018 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Villa San Giovanni, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$1,202.88 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Antrodoco 

Italy  

 

 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Antrodoco , 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$572.80 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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        August 3, 2011 

Kiwanis Club of Roma (Rome) Michelangiolo 

Via Tazio Nuvolari 50 sc. E 

Roma (RM),   00142 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Roma (Rome) Michelangiolo, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$3,508.40 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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        August 3, 2011 

Kiwanis Club of Roma (Rome) Michelangiolo 

Via Tazio Nuvolari 50 sc. E 

Roma (RM),   00142 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Roma (Rome) Michelangiolo, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$358.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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        August 3, 2011 

Kiwanis Club of Roma (Rome) Michelangiolo 

Via Tazio Nuvolari 50 sc. E 

Roma (RM),   00142 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Roma (Rome) Michelangiolo, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$429.60 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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        August 3, 2011 

Kiwanis Club of Brescia Uno 

Via Piemonte 9 

Concesio (BS),   25062 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Brescia Uno, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$716.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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        August 3, 2011 

Kiwanis Club of Cremona 

Via F. Novati 63 

Cremona (CR),   26100 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Cremona, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$3,580.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Cremona-Monteverdi 

Via G. Lenati, 12 

Gadesco Pieve Delmona (CR,   26030 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Cremona-Monteverdi, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$572.80 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Ancona Nord 

Via G. Di Vittorio 45 

Castelpiano (AN),   60032 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Ancona Nord, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$2,771.41 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Rovigo 

Via Quarto, 13 

Rovigo (RO),   45100 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Rovigo, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$716.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Varallo Sesia 

Via Don Majo 17 

Varallo (VC),   13019 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Varallo Sesia, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$716.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Vercelli 

Via Gaudenzio Ferrari 12 

Vercelli (VC),   13100 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Vercelli, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$1,002.40 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Alessandria 

Via Cordara 

Alessandria (AL),   15121 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Alessandria, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$610.03 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Torino 

Via Bizzorero 18 

Torino (TO),   10126 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Torino, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$1,217.20 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Torino Centro 

C so Galileo Ferraris 104 

Torino (TO),   10129 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Torino Centro, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$1,432.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Division 2 

Italy 

 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Division 2 , 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$844.88 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Scicli 

C/da Timperosse 

Scicli (RG),   97018 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Scicli, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$2,148.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Arezzo 

Via XXV Aprile 62 

Arezzo (AR),   52100 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Arezzo, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$7,160.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 

  



 

 
 

 
3636 Woodview Trace  Indianapolis, IN 46268 USA •  foundation@kiwanis.org 

Worldwide: 1-317-875-8755 • USA and Canada:  1-800-KIWANIS   Fax:  1-317-471-8323  

 

 
 

A bequest for your club, district or international foundations today advances Kiwanis’ mission tomorrow. 
www.kiwanis.org/foundation/heritage 

 

www.kiwanis.org/foundation 

 

        August 3, 2011 

Kiwanis Club of Follonica 

Via Donizetti, 2 

Follonica (GR),   58022 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Follonica, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$903.12 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 

  



 

 
 

 
3636 Woodview Trace  Indianapolis, IN 46268 USA •  foundation@kiwanis.org 

Worldwide: 1-317-875-8755 • USA and Canada:  1-800-KIWANIS   Fax:  1-317-471-8323  

 

 
 

A bequest for your club, district or international foundations today advances Kiwanis’ mission tomorrow. 
www.kiwanis.org/foundation/heritage 

 

www.kiwanis.org/foundation 

 

        August 3, 2011 

Kiwanis Club of Piombino Riviera Etrusca 

Via Nomellini,23 

Piombino (LI),   57025 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Piombino Riviera Etrusca, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$1,432.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Siena 

Via Tarantelli 31 

Quercegrossa (SI),   53019 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Siena, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$606.31 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Citta Di Castello 

Via Luciano Manara 4 

Città di Castello (PG),   06012 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Citta Di Castello, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$716.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Foligno 

Via A. Volta 48 

Foligno (PG),   06034 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Foligno, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$716.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Perugia 

Strada Castel del Piano Pila 14h40 

Perugia (PG),   6132 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Perugia, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$1,745.61 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Umbria Division 

Italy 

 

 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Umbria Division, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$813.37 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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Kiwanis Club of Giulio Barnabè 

Via S.G. Cottolengo, 9 

Biella (BI),   13053 

Italy 

 

Dear Kiwanis Club of Giulio Barnabè, 

 

Thank you for your generous gift of US$143.20 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the 

inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future 

babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. 

The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions and extreme 

sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are unable to hold 

and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around the 

world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to the 

most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with little 

access to healthcare. 

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the threat 

of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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